From: Chris Giriffiths

Sent: 30/10/2023 6:08:21 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA 2023/0988

We object to the use of land on Freshwater Reserve for basically commercial usage.

The reserve land has a limited amount of open space . Council’s
development approval’'s have commercial entities “ chipping away” at our limited reserve
space.

This current Council doesn’t seem to want to buy existing properties to add to the reserve
space as did previous councils , the exact opposite.

The development of the restaurant should we believe be modified to reduce the occupancy of
the reserve.

Regards,

A/Professor Chris Griffiths AM
and Mrs Catherine Giriffiths

Sent from my iPhone



